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The Ohio SHRM State Council is pleased to announce that they have received a 2011 Pinnacle Award for their “HR Makes a Difference—An HR 101 Seminar for Small Business Owners and Operators—An Enterprising Leadership Program.” 

The Pinnacle Award Program, sponsored by the Society for Human Resource Management (SHRM) is designed to recognize outstanding achievements in chapter/state council development and contributions to the advancement of effective human resource management through an innovative activity, program or initiative. Seven professional chapters and two state councils were awarded the coveted 2011 Pinnacle Award for focusing on issues such as homelessness, the midterm elections and workplace diversity. 
HR Makes a Difference was developed as a no- or low-cost workshop to deliver high-quality human resource concepts and processes to small business owners with no HR staff. This program helps to close the gap between what small business’s current practices are and what is necessary to the law and the competitive market. During the workshop, small business owners are taken through the employee life cycle while being provided with valuable information that is easily transferrable to their own organization. 
With this program, the Ohio SHRM State Council has been able to reach out to a larger community of small businesses and utilized our knowledge, education, and talents to assist them in managing one of the most important parts of their organization – their people. 

To date, at least five Chapter-based HR Makes a Difference workshops have been held throughout Ohio area communities and at least 100 small businesses have participated. For small business owners, the workshop provided them with the information they need to grow their businesses, while remaining complaint with HR legislations. Participants of the program walked away realizing the value of HR in their organizations. 
Andrea Gurcsik, the Ohio SHRM State Council Director said “We are ecstatic to be a winner of this award! HR Makes a Difference couldn’t have been successful if it wasn’t for the team members and HR professionals that have dedicated their time and knowledge over the last two years to creating this program.” HR Makes a Difference team members included: Rebecca Jeffries, Ohio SHRM State Council; Gail Reese, Lake/Geauga SHRM; Lauren Rudman, MLRHR; Bonnie Thompson; Terri Vetter, Human Resources Association of Central Ohio.
For more information about the Ohio SHRM’s HR Makes a Difference Program, visit the Ohio SHRM website at www.ohioshrm.org. 




